
 

F.Y.I. 

from the Policy Unit 
FYI-183 
Date: June 27, 2018 

SUBJECT: Notice of Satisfaction of Judgment for Casework 
 

Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at 
DCSSPOLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov or call 602-771-8127 

 
This FYI is to inform staff that the Notice of Satisfaction of Judgement must be processed promptly when the judgment is paid in 
full, regardless of other judgments or arrears owed on the case. 
 

DCSS colleagues are urged to view this information directly on The PORT and not create a separate personal file.  
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